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AAU Vice President Meets with the New Academic Staff

Dr. Amer Qasem, AAU Vice President, met with the new academic staff who joined Al Ain
University of Science and Technology in Abu Dhabi campus with the beginning of the second
semester of the academic year 2017-2018. Where it was attended by the Director of the Human
Resources Unit.

The meeting aims to introduce the new faculty members to the university’s vision, mission, and
goals, the laws, policies, rules, and regulations.

The vice president emphasized the need to pay attention to educate the students and providing
them with the information they need and advising them to continue increasing their knowledge
in science to enhance scientific research and enhance their culture, which reflects positively on
what they offer to university students.



At the end of the meeting, Dr. Amer Qasem wished the new academic staffs, all the best in their
academic journey to build a new and promising generation for the future.
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